MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE


SANFORD AIRPORT AUTHORITY


Sunday, August 30, 1998





PRESENT:	Sandra S. Glenn, Chairman


William Bush, Jr. Sec/Treasurer


Lon K. Howell


William R. Miller


					Mayor Larry A. Dale





STAFF PRESENT:	Stephen H. Coover,  Interim Executive Director





OTHERS PRESENT:	Loren M. Friedle, C.E. Avionics





2:00 p.m.





Introduction of candidate for executive director, Jack Karibo.





Discussion regarding background, experience and qualifications.





Discussion regarding domestic service.





Discussion regarding work habits.





Discussion regarding the loss of cargo at Miami.





Discussion regarding Chinese investment in the port and airport hub being constructed at Freeport.





Discussion regarding Privatization.





Discussion regarding salary and agreement with the AAAE range.





3:15 p.m.





Introduction of candidate for executive director, John Drury.





Discussion regarding background, experience and qualifications.





Discussion as to the reason for locating in Sanford.





Discussion  regarding privatization.





Discussion regarding use of consultants.





Discussion regarding community involvement.





Discussion regarding noise.





Discussion regarding start date (30 days).





�
Discussion regarding candidate for executive director, Victor White.





Discussion regarding compensation package for Mr. White.  The Board instructed the Interim Executive Director to discuss a package with Mr. White.





	Moving allowance:			3 bids  


	Car allowance:				$450 per month


	Review salary in one year by Board.


	Salary					$90,000  +


	Three year contract 


	Six months’ severance maximum


	


The Chairman also announced that a committee needed to be assembled on September 4, 1998, to review the proposals for program manager pursuant to the Request for Qualifications issued by the Authority on August 19, 1998.  She appointed the following:





Interim Executive Director, Stephen H. Coover


Director of Facilities, Jon Olesen


Representative from HNTB


Representative from Orlando Sanford International, Inc.


Board Member William Miller


Ad hoc, Tony Vanderworp, City of Sanford





There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.





Respectfully submitted,











Stephen H. Coover


Interim Executive Director
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